FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Katherine Harris o , .
Secretary of State

March 14, 2001 15:53:.5[.—,1535:5-35551——3
 RRRETOR. 25 wsTHE.05
Global Resources Group,Inc.

111 2nd Ave. NE Suite 1600
St. Petersburg, FL 33701-3480

SUBJECT: GRG, INC. OF NEVADA , -
Ref. Number; F98000003948

This letter is to advise you that as of March 14, 2001 the 2000 Reinstatement
for GRG, INC. OF NEVADA has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #1295-G as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

It further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O, BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



